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As part of the vision of Platinum Health to
provide world-class service in world-class
facilities, Union Pharmacy at Union Hospital will
be undergoing renovations which  will
commence on Monday, 30 October 2023, with
the estimated completion date scheduled
Friday, 8 March 2024.

TEMPORARY ARRANGEMENT
During the renovation period, Pharmaceutical services can
be accessed from the Reception Area at Union Hospital

Address: Hospital Street, Swartklip

Trading hours:
Mondays to Fridays 07:00 - 16:00

Contact details: 010 133 1725/1715/1718
We apologise for any inconvenience

caused and we thank you for your ‘
understanding and support during .? &

the renovation period.
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